
Lunch Menu

Week 2

If you have any questions please contact 
us via 01555 772466 or 
gw14kirktonpsoffice@glow.sch.uk

Breakfast Club

Our Breakfast Club reopens on 

Monday 19th April. Due to Covid 

Restrictions, places must be 

booked in advance. All 

information and the booking form 

is available within messages on 

the school app.

School Meals

SLC have launched a new 
menu starting on Monday 
26th April.  The cost of meals 
has increased from £1.70 to 
£1.95. All information is 
contained within the app

Annual Pupil Reports

Annual Reports were issued to parents via pupil 

post on Thursday 1st April, if you did not receive 

your child’s report, please contact the school 

office, when we reopen on Monday 19th April


